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Year 6 presents ‘Annie’ 
9th and 10th July at 7.00p.m. 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

We are delighted that Year 6 will present ‘Annie’, their end-of-year production, on 9th 
and 10th July.  The production starts at 7.00p.m. and entrance will be £3.00.  There 
will be an interval with refreshments.  

 
The annual performance put on by Year 6 is an opportunity to celebrate the children 
as they head on to the next stage of their education. It is always a fabulous 

occasion, and we look forward to celebrating it with you.  The children have been 
working especially hard and are excited that you will come and see all their efforts.  

 
The children will be instructed in due course as to what they will need to wear for 
the performance. 

 
All pupils are part of the production, and we would be grateful if they could return 

to school on both nights at 6.30pm, unless told otherwise, so they can get 
changed into their costumes and ready themselves to perform.  There are few 
occasions when we ask pupils to return to school for an evening performance and 

we are grateful to you for your commitment to our community for these occasions.  
 
All children in the rest of the school will have an opportunity to watch the 

performance at school as this will give Year 6 an opportunity to practise in front of 
an audience.  

Each Year 6 child will be allocated four tickets (please do not book more as you will 
not receive more) and these will be available to purchase on School Money at £3.00 
each. Tickets will be issued prior to the event and will need to be presented on the 

evening. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
Miss Baldwin & Mrs Robb 
Year 6  
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